
Looking at Grasses  24th June 2009 
 
11 people accompanied Angus Idle on a walk on Naphill Common 
looking for and identifying grasses. We left Naphill Village Hall at 7pm 
returning just after 8pm having walked via Downley Road to Daisy 
Pond and back. 
 
Angus had his eye in as we walked quite quickly and he would spot 
yet another different type of grass. At each stop Angus described what 
we were looking at, giving its common name and why it had its latin 
name. He was very enthusiastic and an expert in this field so it made 
a very interesting and informative evening. 
 

Getting down to business (Photo by Peter Davis) 



 
Going where no man has gone before - in Daisy Pond 

 (Photo by Peter Davis) 

 
(Photo by Steve Rodrick) 



 
(Photo by Kevin Bennett) 

 

 
(Photo by Kevin Bennett) 

 



 
(Photo by Kevin Bennett) 

 

 
(Photo by Steve Rodrick) 
 


